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9th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 2) 

Year 2 – Visit to a 1960’s Seaside – Thursday 13th June 2024 

As part of this term’s topic, Year 2 children are having a fun-filled ‘Visit to a 1960’s Seaside’ on 

Thursday 13th June 2024, where the children will be discovering how their grandparents and relatives 

enjoyed days out at the seaside, examining photographs, souvenirs, playing Bingo, tasting wafer ice-

creams, learning a ballroom dance, making a windmill, visiting a small beach with a donkey and enjoying 

a traditional Punch and Judy Show! 

This day will also be a non-uniform day for Year 2 children only; they are invited to dress up in shorts 

and t-shirts or summer dresses (not football kits) and all activities will be taking place at school. 

The children will be given a questionnaire to complete along with a Knowledge Organiser (on Friday 

17th May) to assist them to complete an interview with an older family member or friend about seaside 

trips in 1950/60s.  We look forward to receiving these back in. 

Over the page is a Consent Form.  Please fill it in and return it to your child's class teacher before 

Friday 7th June 2024.  Without a returned Consent Form, your child will be unable to take part in 

eating ice-cream and rock or visiting the donkey. 

A voluntary contribution of £6.34 per child (towards the cost of the Punch and Judy Show, 

confectionary etc, souvenir bag and a donation towards the R.D.A. in North Ferriby) would be 

gratefully received.  This is now available on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual 

way.  As you are now able to give consent on ParentPay you no longer need to return a paper 

permission slip to school.  Should you require a paper permission slip, please contact the School 

Office. 

As I am sure you can appreciate, the visit would not be economically viable and, therefore, could not 

take place should these contributions fail to materialise.  However, our policy is that no student 

should be discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income 

Support or a similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in 

the strictest confidence. 

Should you wish your child to take part, please log onto ParentPay and give your consent/make 

payment before Friday 7th June 2024. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

On behalf of the Year 2 Team 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/
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Thursday 13th June 2024 – CONSENT FORM 

(Please return this form to your child's class teacher before Friday 7th June 2024 – thank you) 

 

Please tick the appropriate box below:  

 

I give consent for my child to eat an ice-cream 

 

I confirm my child is not allergic to donkeys and may visit the donkey  

 

 

Child’s Name:   Class:   

 
Signature of Parent/Carer:   


